Kathy Sharp

From: Tyler Rudd <trudd@wineinstitute.org>

Sent: Sunday, January 07, 2018 1:34 PM

To: Kathy Sharp

Cc: Brian L.Nance (brian.nance@nance.net)

Subject: ‘ Wine Institute letter on proposed rule changes

Attachments: Letter to ABLE Commission on Proposed Rule Changes 2018.pdf

Dear Ms. Sharp,

On behalf of the Wine Institute, | would like to submit our written comments on the proposed rule changes to the
alcohol regulations. Please find the letter attached.

Many thanks,

Tyler Rudd

Central States Counsel
WINE INSTITUTE

208 W. 141 St.

Austin, TX 78701

(512) 293-0247
trudd@wineinstitute.org




_ January 7, 2018

vAlcohollc Beverage Laws Eniorcement Com
3812 N. Santa Fe ~
- Suite 2000 . S
o fOklahoma Clty, Oklahoma 7311 8

. vAttentron' Kathy Sharp ‘
’ ;Dear Dlreotor Burt and Commrssroners

Wi ine Instrtute 1s k:: pubhc pohcy advocacy trade orgamzatron compnsed of about 1000 Calrforma
filiated businesses. Wine Institute’s mission is to initiate and advocate pubhc §

V‘pohcv that enhances the abrhty 1o responsfbly produce promote, and enjoy wme

; We appreorate the chance to comrnent on the proposed rule changes reﬂectmg the changes inthe
o ‘fproposed chanves However we do seek some clarrﬁcatron oA few of the proposed rules

1 -C 'rrently, a salesperson for a manufacturer can physrcal 1y handle ’the brands hrs/her ‘
‘ ipany represents. erl there berules aIIowmg a sa?esperson to handle hrs/her brands

,m the Tiew rules‘?

L2 . In the proposed ruIe 45 :30- 5—22 we assume that it apphes only fo beer manufaoturers and
ributors, Tfthis is the case, for clarrfymg purposes, would you piease add the
] “béer” before “dlstnbutors” to-avoid any ooniusron ‘that: thrs would apply to. wme

; ,holesa[er ewreerrrents‘7 -

= Proposed rule 45:255-5 deals with a direct wine consumer pernnt application, Durmg
- the 2017 legislative session, House Bill 1540 by Rep. Virgin (signed by Gov. Fallin on
5/19/17) removed the reqmrement for consumers to obtam 4 Direct: Wme Consumer
: Permrt 50 there is no longer a need for thrs proposed rule : :

e Agam thank you for the opportumty to submit. our comments on the proposed rules We are
SR ‘happy to-discuss these further or answer- any questions regarding our- comments should they anse
IR ‘I can be reached at truddﬂvx moms‘utute org orat (5 12): 293-0’?47 o , : »

?*»?;Many'thmik& Tz

425 Matket Street, Suite 1000, San Fraricisco, GA 94105 Tel- 416:512-0151 ‘www.wineinstitute.org

A ;:Oklahoma alcohol laws that are forthcoming. Generally, we do not have many comments on the . . :




